26A Whalley Road

Wilpshire e
Blackburn ARCHITECTURAI
BB1 9JT CONCEPT - DESIGN - DEVELOPMENT
21% October 2021

FAO: Ms L. Harrison

Ref: HOUSEHOLDER PLANNING APPLICATION _ Proposed Extension and Alterations, 26A Whalley
Road, Wilpshire, BB1 9JT

Dear Laura

We write to notify you of a pending householder planning application at the above address by the
applicant and purchaser Mr Darren Walsh.

The proposals seek to construct single storey extensions to the side and rear of the existing dwelling
house only.

If you have any queries concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Alex Green

AMG Architectural Ltd

CC: Mr D. Walsh _ Lynx Group
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